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Comments: At the risk of stating the obvious, E-bikes have a motor and therefore should be designated as motor

vehicles. I understand and appreciate this categorization. As an avid biker I feel that E-Bikes add additional

hazards to myself and all trail users as it allows unexperienced riders to travel at unsafe speeds on trails

designed to accommodate a variety of users. 

Please restrict E-bikes (and anything else with a motor for that matter) to trails and roads which allow motorized

trails. There is no reason any motorized vehicle should be given access to trails that have been off limits to them

because of some current trend. Cars have been hip for a while now and i absolutely dont want them on our trails

either.

Thank you for the option to comment on this decision! 


